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Finally, I am pleased to announce that in 1986-87
we will increase by 20% our regular support to the
International Institute for Educational Planning, and CIDA
has earmarked $100,000 for an IIEP project to train
instructors in educational administration and planning .

I would ask that you take these grants that I have
announced as a source of encouragement to continue your
defence of the goals and ideals of Unesco .

Thank you very much .


